
County Executive’s Report 

Roane County Commission Meeting 

February 11, 2013 

 

• The County received $106,162.24 from the City of Kingston Water 

Department due to the overbilling of water/sewer services at the 

Roane County Jail. A 6” meter was installed instead of the 4” meter, 

thus the water reading was over-inflated. The county will review the 

calculation to insure reimbursement is correct. 

 

• In your packet under Reports and Correspondence you will find 

Correspondence Item #7 which is DMA #12, an analysis of the 

location of the U.T. Agricultural Extension Office. A resolution in your 

packet will reference this DMA. 

 

• Household Hazardous Waste Day is scheduled for May 11, 2013. 

 

• The handout at your seats is Correspondence Item #22, a letter from 

TVA granting, under a license agreement, properties in the Swan 

Pond area for a Volunteer Fire Station and an Office of Emergency 

Services facility. 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by County Executive Ron Woody 

 


